PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
MIAMI TOWN COUNCIL
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2020 1:30 P.M.

IN ACCORDANCE WITH ARIZONA REVISED STATUTES SECTION §38-431.02,

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A QUORUM OF THE MIAMI TOWN COUNCIL MAY BE
PRESENT AT THE CDBG PROJECT BID OPEING FOR ADONIS AVENUE/ROSE ROAD, ON
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2020 — 1:30 P.M. TO BE LOCATED AT THE MIAMI TOWN
HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED AT 500 W. SULLIVAN STREET. NO TOWN
BUSINESS WILL BE CONDUCTED NOR WILL ANY ACTION BE TAKEN.

Karen Norris, Town Clerk
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